
Appendix C

Public comments received in response to 
60 Day Federal Register Notice

One public comment was received in response to the 60-day FRN.  

Public Comment
 

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2010 10:03 AM

I would be interested in receiving more information about the Environmental Health Impacts on Women 
and Children in Low-income, Multifamily Housing study by the National Center for Environmental Health 
and the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry.  I would appreciate it if you could send the 
data collection plans and instruments and any other information that may be available.  

Thank you for your assistance, 

CDC’s response

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2010 3:41 PM

Hello,
 
Attached, please find the information you requested.
 
Thank you for your interest in CDC's efforts.
 
CDC


